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From: Kevin Pritts <kpritts779@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 10:04:43 AM
To: Pritts, Kevin <Kevin.Pritts@fortbendcountytx.gov>
Subject: Fwd: AMCA Project Proposal Response
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Kevin Pritts <kpritts779@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Apr 30, 2025 at 10:04 AM
Subject: Re: AMCA Project Proposal Response
To: Megan MacNee <mmacnee@amgroup.us>

This one worked! Thank you so much. 

Sorry about the difficulty of the email. 

Best, 
Kevin

On Wed, Apr 30, 2025 at 10:02 AM Megan MacNee <mmacnee@amgroup.us> wrote:
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ARCOAN






Kevin –

Let’s try this one. I’m wondering if it won’t allow you to accept links?

Best,

Megan

From: Megan MacNee 
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 7:46 AM
To: Kevin.Pritts@FortBendCountytx.gov
Subject: RE: AMCA Project Proposal Response

 

Morning Kevin –

We sent out notifications regarding the grant a little over a week ago, I was actually going to reach
out today. Please see the below and let me know if you have any questions.

Best,
Megan

From: Megan MacNee 
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2025 6:22 PM
To: Kevin.Pritts@FortBendCountytx.gov
Subject: AMCA Project Proposal Response

 

Dear Kevin Pritts:

Thank you for submitting a full proposal in response to AMCA’s request for projects supporting
evaluation efforts under our CDC-funded grant, “Enhancing Mosquito Surveillance and Control to
Address Emerging Pathogens.” Proposals were reviewed by a panel of experts from vector control
districts, public health agencies, industry, and academia based on the criteria outlined in the RFP.

Congratulations! AMCA has selected your project, “Improving strategies for controlling
Culicoides spp. with available ready to use adulticides,” for funding in the amount of $105,579.

To move forward, please complete the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) and return it to
mmacnee@mosquito.org as soon as possible and no later than April 30, 2025 (funding will be
issued once received). The MOU outlines the project expectations, reporting requirements, and
payment process.

In addition, AMCA’s Technical Advisor, Dan Markowski (amca.ta@mosquito.org), will be
reaching out next week with additional details on project expectations and reporting requirements.

We are excited to partner with you on this important work to strengthen surveillance and response
to emerging mosquito-borne pathogens. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach
out.
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Sincerely,
Megan

 
Megan MacNee, CAE 
Executive Director

(She/Her)  

Upcoming Out of Office Notice:
In DC for Work Events – May 4-15

I will be available during this time but my responses will be delayed and I will have limited time for meetings/calls. If you
anticipate any needs during this time, please let me know as soon as possible.

 
American Mosquito Control Association 

One Capitol Mall, Suite 800
Sacramento, CA 95814
t: (951) 452-7906
e: mmacnee@mosquito.org 

 

 

CAUTION:
This email originated from outside of the organization. 'kpritts779@gmail.com' Do not click links, open
attachments, or respond unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please forward
suspicious emails to the IT Service Desk.
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